
March 29, 2020 
 
Dear Kindergarten Families, 
 
 
Tomorrow we begin our distance learning.  This is new to all of us and we will be learning with 
you.  Some important things for you to know are listed in this letter, so please save this. 
 

● Students are required to sign in to the attendance link emailed every day.  
● Students are required to complete two or three learning activities from the flex 

board each day.  
● Have a container with the school supplies that were sent home to use during this 

learning time (crayons, markers, pencils, etc.). 
● Every Monday morning you will receive your weekly grade level newsletter via email. 

The first one will be sent out tomorrow, March 30.  Use this for your child’s learning each 
week.  There will be links and other information to help with home instruction. 

● The worksheets included in student bags are not specific to upcoming instruction. You 
can use them as needed, and many can be used for Word Work activities. 

● You may contact ANY kindergarten teacher during office hours.  We purposefully 
selected time blocks throughout the day in order to match up with parents’ differing 
schedules.  Your child’s teacher will still be available throughout the day via email and 
Google Meet.  Here are directions on how to access Google Meet:

 
 
 
This is our first attempt at distance learning.  We will make adjustments and fine tune 
items and procedures as we go.  We appreciate your understanding as we all learn how 



to teach from home.  Thank you for all your support at home.  We know this adds to your 
work and we appreciate all you are doing to support your child’s learning. 
 
 
Sending you virtual hugs, 
 
Ms. Bedford, Ms. Levy, Mr. Lund, Ms. Saba and Ms. Savitt  

 
 


